
2015 OCAC Bylaws background: 

 On March 9, 2015, the Bylaws Committee had completed the 

draft bylaws, and attended a special meeting of the OCAC Board 

of Directors to present the text. After discussion and some 

changes, the draft bylaws were approved by the Board of 

Directors.  

 

 On March 11, 2015, the draft bylaws were presented to the 

membership at the general membership meeting. The 

membership was encouraged to review the text. The Board 

received no comments at that time. The membership was advised 

the draft bylaws would be posted on the OCAC web site for one 

month starting immediately, and that comments were welcomed. 

 

 The draft bylaws were presented to the membership at the 

General Membership meeting of April 8, 2015. After discussion, 

the bylaws were ratified by a majority of members present. 

 

 

Mark Milliken 

2015 Bylaws Committee Chairman 

 


